30th June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

We are planning an educational visit for our Reception children to Abbeyfields Forest School in Morpeth. The children will go on Friday 15th July, they will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return at 3.00pm.

This is a forest school within Abbeyfields First School. We will be exploring new activities such as den making, natural art as well as experiencing a camp fire.

We will attend regardless of the weather unless there are high winds.

Your child will need to wear appropriate clothing: old clothes, tracksuit bottoms, t shirt, trainers, (not sandals) sunhat and a waterproof coat. If weather is wet your child will need wellies.

(If you do not have a waterproof coat and wellies please speak to your child's teacher)

Your child will also require a packed lunch – please no fizzy drinks or sweets.

Please ensure your child has suncream applied before coming to school.

The cost of the visit has been subsidised by the school but we are asking for a voluntary contribution from parents /carers of £5.00 to help cover travel costs. Please complete and return the permission slip below.

Mr C Sutherland
Head Teacher

Bedlington Station Primary School

Abbeyfields Forrest School

Willow class
I give permission for my child ______ to attend the visit to Abbeyfields Forest School on Friday 15th July.
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards costs. □

Signature of Parent/Carer ______